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January 7, 2022 
 
 
SFMTA Board of Directors 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
One South Van Ness Avenue, Seventh Floor 
San Francisco, California 94103-5417 
 
Re:  SFMTA CAC Recommendation 
 
Dear Directors: 
 
In our Citizens’ Advisory Council meeting on January 6, 2022, the Council considered the 
following recommendation: 
 
CAC MOTION 220106.02 
 

The SFMTA CAC supports the staff recommendation for Option 3 for the Evans Avenue 
Quick Build. This option was preferred by the public and provides the most balanced 
solution to ensure pedestrian and cyclist safety and while preserving the flow of traffic 
in the area. In the future, the CAC advocates for more protected bicycle infrastructure, 
signal improvements, street lighting, and better pavement quality for Evans Avenue. 

 
It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation 
would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco 
Municipal Transportation Agency.  
 
Sincerely,  
  

  For 
Michael Chen, Chair 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
cc:    SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council 


